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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3734 as introduced, requires a property owner wishing to lease their land for hunting to 

obtain a license from the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conservation. In order to obtain the 

license, the property owner must submit a signed lease agreement and the person wishing to hunt 

on the leased land must submit a valid Oklahoma hunting license and a photo ID. License fees 

are set at $10 for Oklahoma residents and $25 for nonresidents and are valid for the term of the 

lease or up to one year. Failure to obtain a license will result in a fine between $200 and $500 for 

residents or $500 and $1,000 for nonresidents or imprisonment for up to six months.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conservation, the agency does not believe 

this will create a fiscal impact for the agency. Therefore, there is no fiscal impact to the state 

budget.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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